
 

FCC Long Term Confidentiality 
Request Letter 

February 9th, 2016 

AT4 wireless, S.A. 
Parque Tecnológico de Andalucía 
C/ Severo Ochoa, 2 
29590, Málaga, Spain 

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR THE FAMILY OF EUTs: STP8X040 & STP8140 AND 
FCC ID: XX6STP8X 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 
47. We have requested that the items listed below required to be submitted with this application be 
permanently withheld from public review: 

• Theory of Operation/Technical Description 

• Block Diagrams & Circuits Description 

• Part Lists 

• Schematics & PCB Layouts 

The above materials contain proprietary and confidential information not customarily released to 
the public. The public disclosure of these materials provides unjustified benefits to its competitors 
in the market. We hereby certify that the documentation provided to the said agent properly 
describes the device and/or systems for which the certification is sought. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Wood 
Verification Engineering Team Leader 


